
WELCOME TO KINDERGARTEN 

Dear Families, 

We are in the process of setting up our classrooms for the 
new school year. We would greatly appreciate your help with 
providing the supplies from the list below. All items will be shared 
communally and should not have names written on them.  If you 
are unable to purchase any of the items from the list, please be 
assured that they will be provided for your child. Your child’s 
teacher will have a collection area for these items during Open 
House.  Thank you! 

Supply List 

1 Box of Crayola washable thin line 
markers 

1 Box of Crayola washable thick line 
markers 

2 24 count boxes of Crayola crayons 

6 Jumbo glue sticks 

6 Primary pencils 

1 12 count box Crayola colored pencils 
with erasers 

1 One-subject 80 sheet solid yellow (non-

perforated) notebook (plain yellow-no designs 
or characters please) 

2 Sturdy pocket folders without clasps 
(one yellow, one red-no designs or characters 
please) 

For ALL students: It is recommended that your child carry a 
backpack to and from school each day for notes, papers and 
snack. Please be mindful of the size of these bags, children will 
need to fit lunch boxes, rest time things, snow pants, etc. in these 
backpacks! Also, we do not recommend bags with wheels or 
anything hanging from bags. 


